
 

 

Out of hours equipment delivery via Botany 
Street - Monday 22 – Saturday 27 March  
Two tower cranes are operating at the Randwick 
Campus Redevelopment to support delivery of the 
Integrated Acute Services Building (IASB).  

The Prince of Wales Hospital Integrated Acute 
Services Building has reached its full height and the 
southern tower crane will be partially lowered. Both 
tower cranes will continue operation to support façade 
installation and structure completion.  

To undertake crane lowering, delivery of a mobile 
crane will occur out of hours on Monday 22 March 
between 2:00am and 5:00am.  

The mobile crane will be used within the site 
boundary and will operate for approximately 6 days 
during daytime construction hours between Monday 
22 March and Saturday 27 March.  

Once this work is complete, the mobile crane will be 
removed from site during out of hours. 

It is a requirement of Transport for NSW that 
equipment movements of this size occur out of hours. 
Traffic control will be in place to support vehicle 
movements.  

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen 
circumstances of inclement weather.  

Thank you for your patience while we work to 
deliver the new hospital 
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